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  The Book That Started It All
Anonymous,2013-09-03 An extraordinary reproduction
of the original working manuscript of the Big Book
of Alcoholics Anonymous, with an introduction and
notes by a panel of celebrated AA historians. The
Book That Started It All offers fresh insights
into the history and foundation of the
revolutionary Alcoholics Anonymous program.
Reproduced in this elegant gift edition, the
original working manuscript is the missing link in
our understanding of what transpired between AA
founder Bill Wilson's first draft of Alcoholics
Anonymous and the first published edition. In
January 1939, Wilson and other AA founders
distributed 400 copies of his typed manuscript to
everyone they could think of who might be
concerned with the problem of alcoholism, to test
out the program. As the loan copies were returned,
suggestions for revision were considered and
written out in colored pencil on one master copy
that was eventually submitted for publication.The
many changes made in black, green, and red on page
after page are shown here in their original form,
revealing the opinions, debates, and discussions
that went into making the Big Book.
  How They Started David Lester,2007-06-01 Lots of
us have ideas we think would make great
businesses. Most of us never do anything with
those ideas. But for those that do, a world of
opportunity awaits them. This book is about 30
people who acted on their idea, made the first
steps to start their business and subsequently
went on to turn it into a global brand. From
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Innocent to Cobra to Dreams to Dysone, we reveal
how some of the UK's biggest businesses got of the
ground, and those very first steps taken by their
founders.
  Technically, You Started It Lana Wood
Johnson,2019-06-25 A hilarious, snarky, and
utterly addicting #ownvoices debut that explores
friendship, sexual orientation, mental health, and
falling in love (even if things might be falling
apart around you). When a guy named Martin
Nathaniel Munroe II texts you, it should be
obvious who you're talking to. Except there's two
of them (it's a long story), and Haley thinks
she's talking to the one she doesn't hate.A
question about a class project rapidly evolves
into an all-consuming conversation. Haley finds
that Martin is actually willing to listen to her
weird facts and unusual obsessions, and Martin
feels like Haley is the first person to really see
who he is. Haley and Martin might be too awkward
to hang out in real life, but over text, they're
becoming addicted to each other.There's just one
problem: Haley doesn't know who Martin is. And
Martin doesn't know that Haley doesn't know. But
they better figure it out fast before their meet-
cute becomes an epic meet-disaster . . .
  Just Getting Started Tony Bennett,Scott
Simon,2016-11-15 “For my money, Tony Bennett is
the best singer in the business, the best exponent
of a song. He excites me when I watch him. . . .
He moves me. He’s the singer who gets across what
the composer has in mind, and probably a little
more.” — Frank Sinatra “As breezy and meaningful
as one of his trademark songs as readers learn
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about the man by the company he kept and the
heroes he worships. Bennett’s ethereal still lifes
and landscape paintings adorn this simple yet
profound and gracious homage.”— Booklist Tony
Bennett was one of our most vibrant musicians ever
to grace the stage. In his previous book, Life Is
a Gift, Tony reflected on the lessons he learned
over the years. In Just Getting Started, he pays
homage to the remarkable people who inspired those
lessons. In his warm and inviting voice, Tony
talks about who and what have enriched his own
life, including Charlie Chaplin, Judy Garland, Dr.
Martin Luther King, Jr., Cole Porter, Amy
Winehouse, Fred Astaire, Lady Gaga, members of his
family, significant places, and more. Just Getting
Started chronicles the relationship Tony enjoyed
with each one of these legends, entertainers,
humanitarians, and loved ones, and reveals how the
lessons and values they imparted have invaluably
shaped his life. As enchanting and unforgettable
as his music, Just Getting Started is a beautiful
compilation of reflections every Bennett fan will
treasure, and a perfect introduction for those
just getting to know this remarkable star and
humanitarian.
  Getting Started in Hedge Funds Daniel A.
Strachman,2010-12-07 The book on hedge fund
basics, completely updated to reflect today’s
post-crisis industry The hedge fund industry has
been reeling in the wake of recent Ponzi schemes
and insider trading scandals as well as the loss
of billions of dollars in assets under management
due to fund closures. Getting Started in Hedge
Funds, Third Edition focuses on the current state
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of the industry; how hedge funds did or did not
survive the subprime and subsequent credit crisis;
and, what the future holds for investors. Getting
Started in Hedge Funds, Third Edition also
provides readers with a brief overview of the
industry's history, and describes the inner-
workings of these complex investment vehicles,
including how to start a hedge fund, and what new
regulations means for managers and investors. •
Profiles 10 highly successful hedge fund managers
• Addresses the Madoff scandal, as well as other
lesser known Ponzi schemes, and analyzes the
ripple effect felt throughout the industry as a
result of these and other scandals Despite the
performance of some of these funds in the last few
years, hedge funds are here to stay. In this Third
Edition, Getting Started in Hedge Funds, Strachman
provides an updated how-to guide for investors
interested in hedge funds in this era of new
normal.
  Getting Started in Stock Investing and Trading
Michael C. Thomsett,2010-12-17 An up-to-date guide
to the complex world of equities Getting Started
in Stock Investing and Trading walks investors and
traders through the essential information they
need to know before they decide what kind of
participant they want to be in equities. The book
is filled with the key strategies and tools and
offers a comprehensive guide for those entering
this marketplace. The author does not argue that
one method is better or more appropriate than
another. Rather, he reveals the various methods
and lets investors decide for themselves. The book
covers investment risks, value investing, market
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strategies, trading methods such as day and swing
trading, technical indicators, and diversifying
your portfolio, and Offers a thorough overview of
strategies and tools that investors need to profit
from the volatile equities markets Provides
examples, charts, and timely additions that
reflect recent changes in the equities markets
Other titles by Thomsett: Getting Started in Bonds
and eight editions of Getting Started in Options.
This book is another title in The Getting Started
series, which makes complex issues easy to
understand.
  Getting Started in Options Michael C.
Thomsett,2007-08-13 Discover the Dynamic World of
Options Investing Getting Started In Options
Seventh Edition Many people fail to capitalize on
the potentially lucrative opportunities that
options present, simply because they don't fully
understand how options work. But with Getting
Started in Options, Seventh Edition, author
Michael C. Thomsett looks to change this. Written
in a straightforward and accessible style, Getting
Started in Options, Seventh Edition provides you
with a solid foundation in this field, and will
help you become fully familiar with one of today's
most important investment vehicles. Each page of
this informative guide addresses essential options
issues, including how to: * Identify your own risk
tolerance levels and decide how to effectively
incorporate options into your own portfolio *
Master options terminology and concepts * Use
options in a powerful insurance strategy to
protect against losses in stock investments *
Perform paper trades before putting real money at
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risk * Utilize the many new online resources
available to you * Understand time values,
striking price, and expiration Besides new
examples, updated charts, and timely investor
tips, this latest edition also includes important
new chapters that reflect ongoing innovations
within the options market, such as the many uses
of options beyond their obvious buying and selling
functions, different methods available to
calculate returns on options trades, and much
more. You don't need to be a financial expert to
make it in the world of options, but you do need
to be well informed. With Getting Started in
Options, Seventh Edition as your guide you'll
quickly discover how to make options work for you.
  Getting Started in Forex Trading Strategies
Michael D. Archer,2008-02-04 A Highly Visual Guide
To Developing A Personal Forex Trading Strategy
Getting Started In Forex Trading Strategies A
great next step to read for the beginning trader.
It contains practical advice and resources on
trading FOREX that only come with experience. -
Derek Ching, President, Hawaii Forex We have
members from over 125 countries on our Web site
and plan to make Getting Started in ForexTrading
Strategies a 'must read' for those looking to
trade the FOREX market. It is good to see a book
that emphasizes the importance of other elements,
such as money management, which are crucial to
master if one is to stay in this game. Well done!
-Jay Meisler, cofounder, Global-View.com Written
in a straightforward and accessible style, Getting
Started in Forex Trading Strategies is a highly
visual guide to foreign exchange trading that
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introduces you to the Codex Method-a proven
process that allows you to tailor a trading
strategy to your own personal preferences. Divided
into four comprehensive parts, this reliable
resource opens with a brief overview of
traditional FOREX strategies. From here, author
Michael Duane Archer outlines his own personal
codex-as he guides you through the process of
developing yours-and reveals how to use this
approach to make, monitor, and exit a trade. Along
the way, Archer reveals the best ways to implement
your strategy and discusses the importance of
consistently keeping trading records. In his
previous book, Getting Started in Currency
Trading, Archer set a solid foundation for trading
the currency market by illustrating how it
operated. Now, with Getting Started in Forex
Trading Strategies, Archer goes a step further by
showing you how to cultivate a personal trading
strategy that will allow you to succeed within
this dynamic environment.
  Getting Started in Chart Patterns Thomas N.
Bulkowski,2006-02-01 An accessible guide to
understanding and using technical chart patterns
Chart pattern analysis is not only one of the most
important investing tools, but also one of the
most popular. Filled with in-depth insights and
practical advice, Getting Started in Chart
Patterns is designed to help both new and seasoned
traders profit by tracking and identifying
specific chart patterns. Expert Thomas Bulkowski
opens with a basic discussion of chart pattern
formation and how bad habits can hurt trading. He
then moves on to introduce over 40 key chart
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formations as well as numerous trading tactics
that can be used in conjunction with them. Readers
will benefit from the specifics (actual trades
with dollar amounts) outlined throughout the book
and the frank discussions of how trading behavior
can affect the bottom line. Anecdotes from
Bulkowski's own trading experiences are also
included to shed light on how one of the best in
the business goes about trading with chart
patterns. Order your copy today.
  AARP Getting Started in Rebuilding Your 401(k)
Account Paul Katzeff,2011-12-19 AARP Digital
Editions offer you practical tips,
provensolutions, and expert guidance. While a
majority of workers have money invested in their
401(k)plans-and are relying on these funds for
retirement-few trulyunderstand how to manage and
maintain these accounts, especiallyduring the
recent economic downturn. In 2008 alone, most
401(k)holdings declined by twenty percent. These
losses, compounded byplan changes, have only led
to more confusion. The Second Edition of Getting
Started in RebuildingYour 401(k) Account offers
up-to-date answers to frequentlyasked questions
regarding these accounts and contains
simplestrategies for improving 401(k) returns-
including moving money outof company stock,
rolling over plans when leaving an employer,
andmoving some holdings to FDIC insured banks.
Explains the basics of 401(k) plans from what they
are to howthey work Discusses new rules in the 401
(k) arena, from automaticenrollment to how plans
can be taxed Includes information on setting
financial goals and choosingthe investments that
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are right for you 401(k) plans have become a
significant source of retirementfunds for many.
Learn how to make the most of them with theSecond
Edition of Getting Started in Rebuilding
Your401(k) Account.
  Getting Started in Six Sigma Michael C.
Thomsett,2018-04-03 The basics behind the Six
Sigma quality control technique Six Sigma is
designed to achieve excellence in customer service
and measure deviation from the ideal. It provides
a process for placing value on the intangible
nature of quality control. The underlying theories
of Six Sigma are highly technical and complex.
This book is a basic guide to those who are new to
the concept, and though this is a complex subject,
the concepts involved are not too complex for
readers to grasp. Getting Started in Six Sigma
demonstrates how an employee or supervisor can
implement Six Sigma successfully without having to
become technically familiar with process-oriented
models or statistical modeling.
  GETTING STARTED WITH SQL Remy
Lentzner,2023-03-09 SQL (Structured Query
Language) is a query language for relational
database management. In this book, you will
discover the basics of its organization and its
characteristics. Using the PhpMyAdmin environment,
you will learn how to create a database, tables,
columns, constraints, keys (primary and foreign),
joins and many other specificities. SQL has a
small set of statements and enables you to select
records from one or more tables using the
universal SELECT command. Other expressions like
UPDATE, INSERT or DELETE will help you to update,



11

insert or delete records. You will also study
several functions that manipulate text, dates and
numbers. Thanks to the exercises in this book, you
will understand how a small set of statements can
perform accurate actions and enhance your skills.
Enjoy your reading! ABOUT THE AUTHOR Rémy Lentzner
has been an IT trainer since 1985. Specialized in
mastering office automation tools, he supports
companies in the professional training of their
employees. Self-taught, he has several computer
books to his credit.
  Getting started with Keynote Rémy
Lentzner,2022-03-20 Welcome to Keynote, the
presentation manager for the Mac. This book is
intended to anywone who wants to manipulate slides
to express ideas better, both orally and in
writing. You will learn how to insert and
manipulate texts, images, shapes, videos and many
other objects. You'll save time by using layouts
that apply any changes to all slides. Keynote
enables you to present information with customized
effects, such as transitions and animations. You
will discover the main communication techniques
that are the basis of a successful presentation.
ABOUT THE AUTHOR Rémy Lentzner has been an IT
trainer since 1985. Specialized in mastering
office automation tools, he supports companies in
the professional training of their employees.
Self-taught, he has several computer books to his
credit.
  GETTING STARTED WITH OPENOFFICE CALC Remy
Lentzner,2022-09-02 This book focuses on CALC, the
free OpenOffice spreadsheet application. You will
study the basics, such as the different menus, the
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cells management, the manipulation of the rows and
columns, the formatting of information, the
printing layout, but also the realization of
simple and complex calculations using functions.
You will discover other possibilities : the
manipulation of dates, the charts, the lists of
data and the pivot tables that enable you to
create statistics easily. The macros will be
presented. This book is intended for people who
want to progress and are looking for the different
features of this spreadsheet. Enjoy your reading !
ABOUT THE AUTHOR Rémy Lentzner has been an IT
trainer since 1985. Specialized in mastering
office automation tools, he supports companies in
the professional training of their employees.
Self-taught, he has several computer books to his
credit.
  How They Started Digital David Lester,2012-06-22
Bringing to life the stories behind the world's
most successful digital businesses, How They
Started Digital showcases profiles from gaming
companies to social media brands. Giving insight
and inspiration, each profile reveals how each
idea originated and became the success it is
today.
  Getting Started with English Language Learners
Judie Haynes,2007-02-09 It's been six months, and
I STILL can't get my English language learners to
participate in class! How can I help my newcomers
feel more comfortable around other students? Am I
doing enough to help my English language learners
succeed? Have you had these thoughts? Take heart,
you are not alone. As schools and districts swell
with growing numbers of English language learners,
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and as administrators and teachers wrestle with
federal guidelines for educating these students,
many educators are faced with these same
challenges and much more. To meet these
challenges, it is imperative for educators to
learn about and use the theories and teaching
strategies that will help English language
learners succeed in the classroom. In Getting
Started with English Language Learners: How
Educators Can Meet the Challenge, Judie Haynes
provides a practical resource to help educators
who are new to the field of English as a Second
Language understand the needs of English language
learners. From learning how students acquire a
second language to differentiating instruction to
exploring practical strategies for teaching
newcomers, this book will help educators learn how
to create effective learning environments for
English language learners. Real-life scenarios
from actual classrooms are presented throughout
the book. The book also includes a brief overview
of different types of ESL programs used in the
United States and a helpful glossary of common ESL
terminology. New teachers, veteran educators
working with English language learners for the
first time, and administrators can all use this
book to increase their knowledge, improve their
practice, and, most importantly, effectively
educate and inspire English language learners.
  Getting Started With MicroPython Development for
Raspberry Pi Pico Agus Kurniawan, This book is
designed for anyone who learns how to get started
with MicroPython development for Raspberry Pi
Pico. The book covers Raspberry Pi Pico with
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Python. The following is a list of highlight
topics: * Preparing Development Environment *
Setting Up MicroPython * GPIO Programming * PWM
and Analog Input * Working with I2C * Working with
UART * Working with SPI * Working with Temperature
and humidity (DHT Module) * Building IoT
Application over WiFi * Reading Sensors on
Raspberry Pi Pico from Android over Bluetooth *
Working with OLED I2C Display * Working with File
System * Working with GPS U-blox Module
  Get Started: Astronomy ,2014-01-16 Get Started:
Astronomy shows beginners how to identify stars,
planets, and other celestial bodies in the night
sky. Perfect for beginners who want to learn more
about Astronomy, DK's Get Started: Astronomy takes
a do and learn approach by starting simple and
building new skills, using photographed techniques
to help people learn step-by-step.
  Then They Started Shooting Lynne
Jones,2013-09-23 “Remarkable insight and
sensitivity . . . deepen[s] our understanding of
human resilience and how people rebuild their
lives from tragic circumstances.” —KENNETH ROTH,
Executive Director, Human Rights Watch “The
stories in this book are eloquently and poignantly
recounted, and offer a vital, complex portrait of
what the long road to peace looks like.” —DINAW
MENGESTU, author of The Beautiful Things That
Heaven Bears and How to Read the Air “Profound . .
. Rarely do we get the opportunity to delve into
the thoughts of the young caught up in such a
tragedy—and meet them not just once in their lives
but again years later.” —TIM JUDAH, Europe
correspondent for Bloomberg World View, Balkans
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correspondent for The Economist, and author of The
Serbs: History, Myth and the Destruction of
Yugoslavia Imagine you are nine years old. Your
best friend’s father is arrested, half your
classmates disappear from school, and someone
burns down the house across the road. Imagine you
are ten years old and have to cross a snow-covered
mountain range at night in order to escape the
soldiers who are trying to kill you. How would you
deal with these memories five, ten, or twenty
years later once you are an adult? Jones, a relief
worker and child psychiatrist, interviewed over
forty Serb and Muslim children who came of age
during the Bosnian War and now returns, twenty
years after the war began, to discover the adults
they have become. A must-read for anyone
interested in human rights, children’s issues, and
the psychological fallout from war, this engaging
book addresses the continuing debate about PTSD,
the roots of ethnic identity and nationalism, the
sources of global conflict, the best paths toward
peacemaking and reconciliation, and the resilience
of the human spirit. Lynne Jones was appointed an
Officer of the Order of the British Empire for her
work in child psychiatry in conflict-affected
areas of Central Europe and has established and
directed mental health programs in areas of
conflict and natural disaster throughout Latin
America, the Balkans, East and West Africa, the
Middle East, and Southeast Asia. Her field diaries
have been published in O, The Oprah Magazine and
London Review of Books, and her audio diaries have
been broadcast on the BBC World Service.
  Getting Started with LibreOffice 5.1 LibreOffice
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Documentation Team,2016-07 LibreOffice is a
freely-available, full-featured office suite that
runs on Windows, Linux, and Mac OS X computers.
This book is for anyone who wants to get up to
speed quickly with LibreOffice 5.1. It introduces
Writer (word processing), Calc (spreadsheets),
Impress (presentations), Draw (vector drawings),
Math (equation editor), and Base (database). This
book was written by volunteers from the
LibreOffice community. Profits from the sale of
this book will be used to benefit the community.
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